
NOTICE 
Notice served on Electricity Networks Corporation trading 

as Western Power  
 

On 8 January 2009, the Economic Regulation Authority served a notice on Electricity 
Networks Corporation, trading as Western Power, under section 32(1) of the Electricity 
Industry Act 2004. 

The notice requires Western Power to rectify the licence contraventions identified in the 
utility’s 2008 performance audit reports and address the issues identified in the asset 
management system review report for the electricity distribution licence EDL1 and electricity 
transmission licence ETL2 by 31 October 2009. 

A copy of the notice is available on the Authority’s web site. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Mr Paul Reid 
Assistant Director Monitoring  
Ph: 61 8 9213 1976 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
9 January 2009 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7229/2/20090109%20Section%2032%20-%20Electricity%20Industry%20Act%202004%20-%20Notice%20Of%20Failure%20To%20Comply%20With%20Licence.pdf

